
 
 

 

 

 

June 13, 2022 

 
 
Construction on the City of Fort Worth Water Department capital improvement project – 
Sycamore Creek Sewer Rehabilitation – starts July 5.  
 
This Sycamore Creek Sewer Rehabilitation capital improvement project will rehabilitate the 
existing sanitary sewer lines – from I-30 South to the I-35/I-20 exchange. The current sewer 
main does not have the capacity to serve existing customers in the Sycamore Creek basin area, 
and, the proposed developments that will be located further south. The existing lines parallel 
new lines. 
 
The sewer rehabilitation project also includes a short segment – 250 feet - of an existing 24-inch 
in diameter sewer pipe that will be rehabilitated. The pipe is between Sycamore Circle and 
Ernest Street, south of East Vickery Boulevard, on the north end of Sycamore Park. The 
contractor will start here on July 5.  
 
Construction hours are 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday-Friday and 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. on weekends (if 
requested by the contractor). 
 
Liam Conlon is the project manager and Carmen Drake is the inspector.  
 

 Liam Conlon, project manager 
o 817-392-6824; Liam.Conlon@FortWorthTexas.gov 

 
 Carmen Drake, inspector 

o 682-432-5486; Carmen.Drake@FortWorthTexas.gov 
 
The contractor is Insituform Technologies Inc. and the engineering design consultant is LAN Inc. 
This project is in Fort Worth Council District 8, served by Councilmember Chris Nettles 
 
The sewer rehabilitation project is part of a four-phase construction project. Phase 1 and Phase 
2 are complete. Phase 3 is in construction and Phases 4A/4B are in design. For more go to 
https://www.fortworthtexas.gov/projects/cfw-sycamore-creek-sewer-rehabilitation.  
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